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April 30th is National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day, which aims to provide 
a safe, convenient, and responsible means of disposing prescription drugs, while 
also educating the general public about the potential for abuse of medications.

To aid in this campaign, WCPL will be distributing Deterra bags for free, from April 18th through 
April 30th, at all locations. These bags can be used to safely dispose of unneeded prescription 
medication. Here is more information about how to safely dispose of these meds at other times.  

From the Wayne County Ohio Sheriff’s Office
SAFE DRUG DISPOSAL
The Medway Drug Enforcement agency has placed 
metal receptacles in the lobby of the Justice Center 
and at local police stations in Brunswick, Creston, 
Doylestown, Millersburg, Orrville, Rittman, Shreve 
and Smithville.

Citizens can now safely dispose of unneeded 
prescription medication without waiting for an annual 
“drug take-back day.”

If you have such medication, please remove the 
label from the containers and feel free to dispose of 
this medication at any one of the above locations, 
24-hours per day, with no questions asked.

Upon removal from the secure receptacle, the drugs 
are incenerated.

Syringes and loose medications are not accepted.  
Please ensure your medication is in a proper container.

Scan this QR code for the Controlled Substance Public Disposal 
Locations website, or visit tinyurl.com/WCPLDisposalLocations


